COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

Michael Bruce Foutz
CrossCreek Ranch, LLC
1045 East Morton Place
Hemet, CA 92543

June 3, 2014

Dear Mr. Foutz,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety is interested in the material being used within
the Cross Creek Ranch subdivision located off of CR 120 near Hesperus. Your information was
obtained from the Colorado Secretary of State website, but unfortunately no phone number could
be located to contact you. Please contact me at your earliest convenience so that we can discuss

the activities occurring within the Cross Creek Ranch subdivision. Please contact me at the
Division’s Durango Field Office, (970) 259-5861 or on my cell phone, (970) 946-1350.

I appreciate your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, _

Kate Pickford
Environmental Protection Specialist

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106

http://mining.state.co.us

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor | Mike King, Executive Director | Virginia Brannon, Director
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